
 
 
 
 
 
 

ST. AIDAN’S R.C. PRIMARY SCHOOL 
 

Charging Policy for School Outings/Events 
 
 

 
The Governors of St. Aidan’s have agreed that charges will be requested from 
Parents for activities, which fall into the following categories: 
 
 

- class/school outings which offer an additional though not essential 
dimension to the curriculum. 

 
- class/school outings for social reasons. 

 
- visits to school, falling into the above criteria, by outside bodies who 

themselves charge for their provision. 
 
 
Charges will be levied at a variable rate depending on: 
 

- number of children involved. 
 

- cost of activity/transport 
 
 
The Governors will ensure that any charges levied to parents are reasonable and 
are voluntary. 
 
This will be made explicit to parents when request are made. 
 
No child will be denied access to an event/activity because of failure to pay. 
 
The school reserves the right to cancel such activities/events if insufficient 
contributions are made. 
 
 
 
 


